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By Cezary Kozera 

 

According to the announcement No. 11 of the Rector of the Poznań University of Life Sciences, 

prof. dr hab. Krzysztof Szoszkiewicz, due to the current epidemic situation, from 20th of 

December 2021 until 9th of January 2022 all classes at first and second cycle of studies, 

doctoral studies and at the Doctoral School will be conducted remotely, with the use of distance 

learning methods and techniques. 

  

Dean's office 

 

In the period  

from 20th of December 2021 to 9th of 

January 2022, the Dean's office will be 

closed for students. 
09.12.2021 

By Cezary Kozera 

 

 

Dear Students, 

due to the fact that all classes in the period from 20th of December 2021 until 9th of January 

2022 will be conducted remotely, using distance learning methods and techniques, please be 

advised that the Dean's Office will be closed for students during this period. 

Please settle all matters and download the student status certificates at the Dean's office by 

17th December 2021.  

 

Best regards 

Cezary Kozera 


